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Salisbury University 

Consortium Coordinating Committee & Standing Committees Meeting 

April 25, 2016, 12 p.m. 

President’s Conference Room 

 

Minutes 

 

Present:  Darrell Mullins, Chair (President, Faculty Senate); Melissa Thomas (Chair, Staff 

Senate); Carrianne Cicero (President, Graduate Student Council); Tyler Gibson (President, 

SGA); Tim Robinson (Adjunct Faculty Caucus); Amy Hasson (Chief of Staff, President’s 

Office); Marvin Pyles (Interim Vice President of Administration & Finance), Wendy Denny (HR 

Administrator), Duke Darrigo

Tyleo
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o Committee has not met for some time; there was no reason to meet.  Now there are a 

lot of space concerns.  SU will be hiring a space consultant. 

o Marvin advised that this committee be left as is.  It will be important over the next 

several years, as the new Academic Commons opens. 

o Marvin said it’s important to get the information out to campus regarding the process 




